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Application for Planning Permit

An application for planning permit has been made which may
affect you.

The land affected by the application is located at:
34 Brentwood Crescent, Frankston 3199

The application is for a permit to:

To vary the restrictive covenant C410066 by varying the
height of boundary fences from three feet to seven feet
above ground level by deleting the word "..three... and
replacing with the word ...seven.....

The applicant for the permit is Rosendorff Lawyers
The application reference number is: 360/2021/P

You may look at the application and any documents that
support the application online at www.frankstonvic.gov.au or
at the office of the Responsible Authority. Please contact
Council on 1300 322 322 to arrange to view or receive a copy
of the application documents free of charge.

Any person who may be affected by the granting of the permit

may object or make other submissions to the Responsible
Authority.

An objection must

¢ be sent to the Responsible Authority in writing or made via
the Council's website

¢ include the reasons for the objections, and

* state how the objector would be affected

The Responsible Authority will not decide on the application
before: 9 June 2022

If vou object the Responsible Authority will tell you the
decision.

Phil Cantillon
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




